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Teachers – Mrs Chapman and Mrs Loveday 

                       Teaching Assistants – Mrs Slater and Madame Corbett 
Welcome to our fourth news page. The Spring Term 

is nearing completion and we have not wasted one 

moment of it. 
 

Thank you for attending our class assembly; it was 

lovely to have so much super support. We 

thoroughly enjoyed sharing our learning with you 

through the mediums of dance, song, drama and 

narration. We were very proud of our clear public 

speaking and hope that our enjoyment of our 

studies shone through. We particularly enjoyed 

dressing up and would like to thank you for creating 

our splendid costumes. We have never seen so 

many Pharaohs in one room!  
 

  
 

 
 

Science has been all about our bodies and we began 

our investigations by learning about our skeletons 

and muscles. We now know that there are 206 

bones in an adult skeleton! The children were 

challenged to create their own skeleton picture 

using paper straws and cotton buds.  
 

                            

Throughout the year, we have been focusing on the 

enjoyment of reading and each week a member of 

our class shares one of their favourite books. We 

have also been expanding the range of texts that we 

read and we have been completing our own reading 

bingo sheets. Many of us have completed six 

different books including: award winning texts, texts 

with more than two hundred pages, texts about the 

past and texts written by a celebrity, to name but a 

few.  
 

        
Luke, Amy and Jarryd were keen to share their favourite 

books with the class. 
 

We celebrated ‘World Book Day’ in style with the 

residents of Hogwarts (amongst other literary 

characters) making a guest appearance!  
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for continuing to support us with our 

reading at home. We wish you all an eggcellent 

Easter holiday! 
 

 

Here are 

Lauren and 

Ellen’s 

fabulous 

skeletons. 


